
2021 Departure Announcements

April 08, 2021

Dear GCS Family,

As this year continues, we will learn of more faculty and staff who are departing. We

will seek to keep you updated. We will also be welcoming and announcing new hires

for open positions.

We will continue to  celebrate the faithful service of these employees and say our

farewells at a celebration lunch on the last day of this school year. We appreciate and

are thankful that they have served our LORD here at Grace Christian School. We pray

for their success in all future endeavors.

God Bless,

Donald M. Larson, PhD

Head of School
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Laura Doty

It is with a heavy heart but light spirit that our family has made

the decision to relocate to the Raleigh - Durham area of North

Carolina. Ethan and I will finish out the school year and then join

Mark in NC to begin our next adventure. For the past 9 years,

Grace has stretched us, challenged us, grown us, and loved us

well. For this, we are truly grateful and I am so proud to have

worked with and for such an amazing community. I am excited

to have been a part of the Grace Christian School story and can’t

wait to see what God does with the Warrior family in the future.

Please know that you all have shaped my children and me into

the Christians we are today and for that, I am eternally grateful.
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